= ‘.: "D
A ]

FIRST MESA ELEMENTARY SCHOOL
“Committed to Educational Excellence’
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August 21, 2025
Dear Parents, Guardians, and Community Members,

Welcome to a new school year at First Mesa Elementary School! It is truly an honor to serve as your
new principal, and I look forward to working together to create the best possible learning experience for
our children.

At FMES, we believe that every child has great potential. With encouragement, guidance, and support,
our students can achieve and grow in meaningful ways. We are committed to providing a safe, caring,
and engaging environment where all children feel valued and inspired to learn.

We are blessed with a dedicated team of teachers and staff who work hard each day to nurture both the
academic and personal growth of our students. Equally important is the partnership we share with
parents, families, and our community. Together, we form a strong TEAM that surrounds our students
with care, encouragement, and opportunities for success.

We are also proud to share that FMES recently received Cognia Accreditation affirming that our school
meets high standards of quality and excellence in education. This recognition reflects the hard work of
our staff and the support of our families and community.

As we begin this new school year, I encourage you to stay connected and involved. Whether by attending
school events, volunteering, or simply talking with your child each day about their learning, your
involvement makes a powerful difference.

Please know that my door is always open. I welcome our ideas, questions, and feedback as we work
together to ensure this year is positive and successful for all of our children.

Thank you for trusting us with your children. I look forward to a year filled with learning, growth, and
shared success.

With warm regards,

Lynn Fredericks
CSA/Principal
First Mesa Elementary School



